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President – Diane Stiller 

Welcome 2025!  Start thinking of fun and creative things 
that we can do this year at our Member Meetings and share these 
ideas with Nancy Silver.  We are off to a great start with the Feb-
ruary heart project.  

The Year 2024 in Review report is included in this newslet-
ter.  Please take the time to read about all of our amazing accom-
plishments!  For a small group, we get a lot done.  

Thank You Ladies! 
 

You Ladies really know how to keep a secret!  I can’t thank you 
enough for the incredibly generous gift that was presented to me 
by Darlene Greenwood and Denise Robert on behalf of VDP’s 
members at the Holiday Luncheon.  Cheri Rol is one of my very 
favorite artists and to receive a gift certificate to register for one 
of her classes was awesome and to then receive one of her origi-
nal paintings and yet another gift to have it framed was outstand-
ing!  It has been my pleasure to serve as your President.  Thanks 
everyone! 
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2025 Calendar of Events 
April 6,   Spring Fling 

May 17, 18  David Bailey—LSC 

June 21, 22  Paulette DiGesare 

Sept 20, 21  Lydia Steves, zoom 

 2025 

At Livonia Senior Center 

Saturdays, 10 am—1 pm 

February 1, Tuesday April 8, 

June 7, August 2, 

October 4, Dec 4 luncheon 

Board Meetings 2025 

6:30 pm Thursdays by ZOOM 

Jan 2,  March 6, 

May 1, July 3 if needed, 

Sept 4, Nov 6 

Changes to Member Meetings in 2025 
Please note that there are two changes to the Member Meetings for next year. 

 

The meetings will be held from 10 am – 1 pm.  Since members have been leaving anywhere between noon and 
1:00, we will end the meetings at 1 pm saving us $25/meeting.  The savings from 4 meetings will pay for the 5th 
meeting.  In the event that a meeting runs over, we can stay a little later. 

 

The meeting in April will be held on Tuesday the 8th from 5:30 to 8:30 pm. The first Saturday is the day before 
Spring Fling and hopefully we will be setting up for the event.  The following Saturday is the weekend for Greater 
Cincinnati’s annual Retreat; a large number of our members attend and will be driving there Thursday.  The Tues-
day after Spring Fling works well for Linda Christopher to distribute the unsold Boutique items back to members 
without having a storage issue herself as she’ll just leave them in the car until the meeting. 

This was sent to me from Amy Shrum,                    
Bereavement Coordinator, Maternal Child Health,  
Corewell Health Family Birth Center,                  
Farmington Hills. 

This is in response to Memory Boxes I delivered in 
October. 

Happy New Year! See you in 2025, 

Rondi 

 

We will vote on projects for David Bailey, Paule e DiGesare, 
and Lydia Steeves at the February Member mee ng.  All the 
ar sts are working on new pa erns which will be available in 
January for Member vote at the February Member mee ng. 

EDUCATION 

Paint with Us 
 

I want to thank Sally Thirjung, Michelle Handley, Judy 
Ribitch, and Nancy Silver for volunteering to form a commit-
tee to put this event together.  The plan is to announce this 
event at the Spring Fling and provide a registration form to 
each guest.  We will keep you posted. 
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January Birthdays 

 2  Jackie Wright 

5 Teresa Palmer 

8 Linda Pinneo 

11 Sue Drobyshewski 

17 Denise Rogers 

18  Jeannine Laderach 

19  Kathy Fischer 

29  Rondi Bur 

February Birthdays 

19 Diane Stiller 

21  Mary Jane Wells 

 

 

Please remember to 
take your pence 

Our February Hospitality Table will be 
prepared to accept Valentine appetiz-
ers and snacks. 

Sweet or savory it all works.  We al-
ways appreciate your donations.    
 

  Karen Capshaw  

February After Meeting Activity 

At our next meeting, we will be painting and penciling 
Erika Joanne’s hearts if you purchased the heart and pat-
tern through Nancy. You will need your regular painting 
supplies. Sam and Paula are supplying the JoSonja paint, 
and you will need 2 Prismacolor pencils……a Chocolate 
Brown one and a Black one.  (I usually order or buy my 
pencils from Dick Blick).  I will have a couple of pencils 

for sharing if you can’t get them.  If you prefer not to paint the hearts, you 
are welcome to bring anything you would like to work on. It could be a 
great time to paint Memory or Treasure Boxes, or items for the Spring 
Fling. 

Thank you, Thank you 

 

Thanks to everyone who donated to our charities at 
the Christmas Party.  Your donations really make a 
difference.  In addition to food, toys and books, we 
gave $200 to Toys for Tots, $60 to Social Services 
and $50 to the Salvation Army.  Your contributions 
help children, families and seniors who depend on 
these donations.  As I was delivering the items, 
the  organizers expressed their appreciation for all 
we gave.  Again, you do make a difference. 

 Book, books and more books 

 

If you have used books that you would like to donate to the Little Free 
Libraries that the Village of Decorative Painters support, please bring 
them to our February meeting.  I'll be happy to take them.  If you leave 
them in your car, we can transfer them to my car, saving us from taking 
the books in and out of the building.  Thank you for your ongoing sup-
port of our Community Service project. 



 4 



 5 

 



 6 

General Meetings 
February – Brush calligraphy taught by Nancy Silver 
 

April – Three demonstrations were held: Diane Stiller – DecoArt Metallic Lustre Waxes, Joan Mueller – Varnishing, 
and Nancy Silver – Pan Pastels.   Pence raffle brought in 26 pence. 

 

June – Two cards taught by Patty Neu.   Many members stayed and painted Memory Boxes.  A pence raffle was held 
for painted terracotta pots.  Members used 137 pence of which 52 were purchased. 
 

August - Trunk sale and annual picnic.  Presentation of retirement gift to Karl Peters (Adirondack chair painted by 
Linda Morgan.) 
 

October – Notecard taught by Cindy Mullins.  Pence raffle for 4 items raised 25 pence.  Some painted items left over 
from the Fall Retreat were sold.  Paula Atkinson held a Flower Bingo and winners got to choose some neat leftovers 
from the Fall Retreat.  There were 2 giveaways:  Detroit Tiger decals from Joan Mueller and finger lights from Nancy 
Silver.  A drawing was held for a wooden pumpkin surface for members who paid their 2025 dues by this meeting. 
 

December – Annual holiday party: A Cardinal Christmas held at Mama Mia’s in Livonia. (Appendix 4 and Appendix 5 ) 

 

 

Organization Changes  

Bylaws and Pence Policy - Minor changes to the documents were approved by members at the August 3 Member 
meeting. 

 

The Operations Manual was reviewed and adopted by the Board on July 25. 

 

20 Job Descriptions were reviewed and adopted by the Board on March 20 and July 25. 

 

Committees 

Learn to Paint  - classes were cancelled due to lack of interest. 

 

Website: Diane Stiller, Kathy Fischer, Joan Mueller, Linda Christopher, Linda Morgan, Nancy Silver, Jennifer 
Leonard (webmaster).   

 

April Member Meeting: Announced that the public sections of the website are now accessible.  Calendar of Events 
lists all the Board and Member meetings, Education and Learn to Paint classes and the Fall Retreat with the ability to 
either view or download the registration forms in order to print them.  The Newsletter section houses all of newslet-
ters (stripped of financial info) for our members and the public to view so they have an idea of what our organization 
is all about.  The Community Services section houses Memory and Treasure boxes and also The Little Free Library.  
The About Us section is a brief description of our organization.  Join Us houses the membership form which can be 
printed. 

 

Populating the Members Only section is the next phase of the project.  We are starting to populate it.  It has things 
like the Bylaws, Pence Policy, meeting minutes, financials, operations manual and job descriptions.  We will let mem-
bers know when it is accessible. 
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                                     Create a VDP Folder! 
A lot of information is emailed to our members during the year.  It’s frustrating when we can’t put 
our hands on it.  We know it’s somewhere, but can’t find it.   Don’t lose or delete emails!  Mem-
bers are strongly encouraged to create a VDP folder or 2 or 3 on their electronic device of choice 
(desktop, laptop, ipad, phone) to store documents and any other communications from VDP so that 
the information is easily accessible.  Here are some suggestions:  VDP, VDP documents, VDP 

classes, VDP registrations VDP newsletter.  Never lose your information again.  Simple! 

Website 
In lieu of the Members Only section on our website not being available at this time, members were emailed the fol-
lowing:  Bylaws, Pence Policy, Board member contact list, and latest Member List in early January.  Members will 
have access to financial reports via the newsletter that Linda Morgan emails them.  Note that financial reports are 
stripped out of the newsletter that is published on our website.  Read the article about creating some VDP folders to 
store this information so it’s easy to find when you need it.. 

 

The Public Sections of the website are accessible.  Calendar of Events lists all the Board and Member meetings, Ed-
ucation classes, and other events with the ability to either view or download the registration forms in order to print 
them.  The Newsletter section houses current and prior year newsletters (stripped of financial reports) for the public 
to view so they have an idea of what our organization is all about.  The Community Services section houses 
Memory and Treasure boxes and also The Little Free Library.  The About Us section is a brief description of our or-
ganization.  Join Us houses the membership form which can be printed  

Spring Fling – Sunday, April 6 

Mark Your Calendar! 
 

Please read and be aware of all the deadlines listed in the Spring Fling Announcement which is included in this 
newsletter.  There are quite a number of items due at the February Member Meeting:  donations to the charity and 
kitchen baskets, your own individual baskets that you volunteered to donate, Silent Auction, Live Auction, and 52-
Card Raffle pieces.  Please make every effort to meet this February deadline as those in charge of those areas need 
time to get everything organized for the event. 

 

Boutique items will be due in March.  Time and location will be announced  later. 

 

SPRING FLING 

2025 DUE DATES 

Boutique Items:  Will be collected at a time and placed to be determined soon. 

Theme Baskets and Charity Basket items:   February Member meeting 

Guests Names and Luncheon Ticket Money:  March 1st or earlier 

Silent Auction:   February Member meeting   

Live Auction:  February Member meeting    

52 Card Raffle:   February Member meeting    

VISA and Mastercard credit cards will be accepted for purchases of a minimum of $20 for Boutique and Silent/
Live Auctions. 
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Scrapbook Memories 

Holiday Party: A Cardinal Christmas at Mama Mia’s 

Chaired by Darlene Greenwood and Denise Robert 

 

Centerpieces 

        
 

       
Pence Raffle 
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 13 
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Ornament Exchange 
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Village of Decorative Painters 
 

Membership Application for January 1 – December 31, 2025 
 
Please check the appropriate box: [ ] New Applica on [ ] Renewal  
Renewing member: Use * to indicate any informa on that has changed from last year.  
Annual dues for Village of Decora ve Painters (VDP) are $15.00, due no later than December 31, 2024.  
Make check payable to: Village of Decora ve Painters  
Send applica on and check for membership to: Pat Butler, 7870 Parker Rd, Saline, MI 48176  
 

Please Print  
 
Amount Enclosed $__________  
 

Name __________________________________________________ Spouse ____________________________  
 
Street ____________________________________________________________________________________  
 
City_______________________________________________________ State____________ Zip____________  
 
Cell ________________________________________ Secondary Phone________________________________  
 
Email _____________________________________________________________________________________  
 
Birthday: Month ________________ Day_____________ 
  
Emergency Contact Name_________________________________________ Rela on ____________________  
 
Phone_________________________________  
 
 
Health Advisory  
Village of Decora ve Painters (VDP) hereby gives no ce that various paints, finishes and solvents will be used dur-
ing mee ngs and seminars. Each par cipant is responsible for assessing their own poten al risk of exposure to 
these products and their components before elec ng to par cipate in any event. Village of Decora ve Painters, its 
teachers, and agents assume no liability for the par cipant’s use or exposure to these paints, finishes and solvents, 
the same to be specifically assumed by the par cipant.  
My signature on this applica on signifies that in accep ng membership, I ra fy, accept and agree to abide by the 
Bylaws, Opera ons Manual, Health Advisory and any other governing documents of the Village of Decora ve 
Painters.  
 
 
Signature __________________________________________________________________ Date___________________  
 
 
Form received by VDP Membership Chair, Pat Butler, on ______________________  


